Dear Parents and Carers,

This week the children have been exploring oats on the sensory
trays. We have been pouring and measuring and scooping with
spoons to fill different sized pots.

We have also had the black mats out this week. At black mats,
children get a chance to explore some real world items. The chil-
dren have been delving through the different jewellery items and
hanging the coloured beads and shiny chains onto the wooden
trees.

We have all been enjoying some small
world play with the Happyland town and
characters. The children have been con-
necting the track together and driving the
cars and trains around the town. The chil-
dren have taken the characters on some
great adventures and have enjoyed ringing
the doorbell on the house and tapping into the cash machine on
the shop building.

Outside the children have been playing on the trikes. They have
been following a course in the playground, around the tyres, un-
der the wicker arches and through the hanging scarves.

To help them in the cold weather the children have been prac-
tising putting on their gloves themselves. Perhaps you could let
them show you at home what they have learned .

There are still a few tickets left for our fundraising evening on 4th
February. Please contact the office if you would like some.

Best wish for th Makaton sign of the week
est wisnes T1or e R
Outside We are all using Makaton to support Children’s lan-

weekend, - guage and understanding. Our sign of the week is
“Outside” For a video showing this sign see https://
The Noah’s Ark team ; www.youtube.com/watch?v=1dsQii0XHIg
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M U N G O Have you seen our Facebook

Page?

CAM ERAMAN = Do take a look and follow us

Exclusive: Illustrated Talk

to get updates about what we
are up to during the week.,
information about Early Years
and activities and events.

> Alife of global adventure

> Dangerous stunts with A-List Hollywood
stars

*» Operating in the world’s most inhospitable
environments

» Q & A session

Noah's Ark Pre-School presents a unique
opportunity to hear an illustrated talk
from MUNGO, who has worked

alongside Bear Grylls for over 15 years. FRIDAY 4 FEBRUARY 2022

MUNGO will recount stories from Cairns Road Baptist Church, Bristol, BS6 7TH
behind the scenes on some of Bear's

biggest TV shows; Man vs Wild, Running

Wild & You vs Wild and other dramatic

stories from his 25+ year career behind Tickets sales Email:

& in front of the camera! office@noahsarkps.org.uk

Enquiries Tel: 0117 944 6229

Tickets: £12 Entry (incl. glass of fizz)

Cairns Road Baptist Church

Eat

Saturday 10-11am

breakfast served from 9:45

Church with a difference. A time to join others of
all ages to learn about God & who he made us to be

ANYONE IS WELCOME AND OUR TIME STARTS BY
HAVING BREAKFAST TOGETHER.

There will be short talk to introduce the theme.
We will wonder together creatively with various ‘ —
activity stations to explore further. I
along with time for worship & prayer. @

@ Run by Cairns Road Baptist Church www. calrnsrood org/AWE
Tel: 01179 425 669 email: Ruth - communityecairnsroad.org
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